
Summer Reading Program Story Time at 

the Onawa Public Library 
 

Dear Parents and Summer Readers: 
 
School is ending soon and involving your 
child/children in the Summer Reading 
Program is an excellent way to promote 
reading for pleasure and help them maintain 
their reading skills during their summer 
vacation. 
 
Our goal will be to share our love of reading, 
develop positive attitudes about reading, 
and encourage regular use of the library and 
its services. 
 
This year we are adding a Story Time during 
our normal program time. We have seen so many sad faces over the years 
because someone is just a little too young. Our Board of Trustee President and 
Preschool teacher, Jessica Hupke, will host our story time for those children 
that are preschool age and younger (Children age 2 and under must be 
accompanied by a guardian). 
 
Our first program will be at the library on June 7th in the Kids’ Room. We will 
then have programs at the library every other Wednesday during June and July 
and a final program in August from 9:30 – 10:30 AM. Be sure to check the 
calendar for start times for the programs.  The programs last approximately 
one hour. 
 

HOW THE PROGRAM WORKS 
1. Children who are going into Preschool and younger can attend (children 

age 2 and under must be accompanied by a guardian) 
2. Registration for the Story Time begins May 3rd. Please call the library or 

email webmaster@onawa.lib.ia.us for the registration forms. 
3. You may also stop in the library to register.   
 

PARENTAL SIGNATURES ARE REQUIRED. 
 

Please call the Library with questions that you might have regarding the 
Summer Reading Story Time. 

 

Amy 

423-1733 

mailto:webmaster@onawa.lib.ia.us

